From: Webb, Kimberly

Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2015 6:04 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject:

Hello,

I hope all is well.

Alderman Hairston wanted me to inform you that yesterday she had a complimentary lunch with members of Friends of the Parks.  The meal was less than $50.00.

If you need more information please let me know.

---

Kimberly Webb

Chief of Staff, 5th Ward

